
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.
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#preparationforlife
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Dear Parents

Ms Amanda and her team have been super busy this week
in their Science lessons.

Year 6 students are learning about the Respiratory System
in Science with Ms Amanda
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Year 7 students are learning about Acids and
Alkalis with Ms. Amanda, Mr. Warren and Ms. Dina!
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Year 8 students learned about parts of the flower and
observed pollen under the microscope with Mr Warren



Many congrats to all our Scientists of the month:



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 12 MAY 2023, EDITION - 2228

Ahmed Walid Ahmed
Mahmoud Ali Montaser

6A

Naksatra Shankar Janu
5A

Isla May Dawson
3A

Rayyan Mismar
4C
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Dear Parents and Students,

We are thrilled to announce the upcoming film festival that will take place in our school Art Room this Friday 12 th of
May 2023. The venue is the perfect location for a film festival, providing an immersive cinematic experience for all
attendees. The film festival promises to be an incredible experience that will showcase original animation and short
films. Featuring a diverse selection of films from a range of genres, including drama, comedy, and action, the film
festival is sure to have something for everyone. Whether you are a seasoned or a casual movie goer, you will be
captivated by the selection of short films on offer. This year & 9's film festival will feature films that have been made
and directed by our year 10 English First Language students. There are some popular names as well as lesser-known
gems that are sure to become new favourites. There will be something to delight, challenge, and inspire everyone who
attends.

The film festival will also offer opportunities for interactive sessions, workshops, and discussions with our year 10
experts. You will have the chance to learn about the creative challenges of storytelling, and the importance of visual
storytelling in our modern world. We encourage all students and parents to attend this remarkable event and
experience the magic of cinema in a unique and inspiring way. Come and be part of this unforgettable celebration of
film and creativity.

Yours truly,
BBS English Department
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Reading competition winner
Congratulations Mariam Omotola Tijani 7B.
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On Friday the 5th of May 2023, the Maths Department hosted the

annual Pi-Day competition. We are very proud of all our participants.

Our winner, Muhammad Sarim Ali Khan (7C) recalled an astonishing

250 digits of Pi. Second place went to last year's champion, Samuel

Ibrahim (8C) with 134 digits of Pi. In third place we had Bhavika

Unni (9G) with 122 digits of Pi.  The lowest number of Pi-digits

recorded was 62 digits 🤩. Thank you Ms Nash and the Maths

department for a great competition.
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GARAGE SALEGARAGE SALE
Our garage sale was a resounding success last Friday -

huge amounts of thanks are due to all those who helped;

contributed and attended:

  Have a good week everyone!Have a good week everyone!


